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October 11, 1984

NUCLEAR LICEN$1NG & SAFETY DEPARTMENT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUB.1ECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File: 0260/0272/L-860.0
Humphrey Containment Concerns
AECM-84/0484

Mississippi Power & Light Corapany (MP&L) transmitted letter AECM-84/0476
to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on October 10, 1984. Note 11 in
Attachment 1 of that letter has been discovered to contain an error. That
note states:

This thermocouple is not safety reinted and is not required to
function following an accident.

The note should read:

This thermocouple is safety related but is not required to function
following an accident.

The correction of this error does not change the basic conclusion of
letter AECM-84/0476.

Yours truly,

f
L. F. Dale
Director

SHH:rg

cc: See next page
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Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement-

- U. - S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission |
Washington,'D. C. 20555 J
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Mr. J. .P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator |

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region-II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900

- Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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